Historian Report November 2024 By Lynda Griffin – AZ Department Historian

Attention all District, and Units Presidents, Secretaries and Historian – Who need a copy of your meeting minutes? Copies of your meeting minutes are to be sent to the Department Secretary Rose Ficklin at secretary@aladeptaz.org and to the Department Historian, at Lynda4ala@azdot.gov.



I want YOU in the Department History

Be sure to post on Ring Your Bell And send me your meeting minutes!

Share your activities on Ring Your Bell Arizona, ALA Facebook pages and send it to me at Lynda4ala@gmail.com.

Lynda Griffin AZ Department Historian (602) 349-3979 – Text me